
 

 

  NOTICE OF FILING OF LABOR CONDITION APPLICATION 

 

 

This is to inform all employees of High Tech Commerce, Inc. that this company is 

seeking 1 H-1B worker to be employed by the company in the occupational classification 

of Senior ETL/SQL Data Developer at a wage of $126,880.00 per year from 05/03/2019 

to 05/03/2022 to work in San Jose, California.  A copy of the labor condition application 

filed by the company with the United States Department of Labor pertaining to this 

matter is available for public inspection at 50839 Sevilla Circle, Novi, Michigan  48374.  

Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application 

and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed 

with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of Labor. 

 

 
 

High Tech LCA Notices are also posted electronically through High Tech Internet 

websites at https://www.htcommerce.com/ for a period no less than 10 consecutive 

business days. 

 

 


